
MOTION 

Date: February 26, 201/  

Moved by 	  Seconded by: 

No. 

The Corporation of the Town of Cobourg 

WHEREAS the Committee of the Whole has considered a Memo from the 
Secretary of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee, regarding the 
renaming of the Langevin Headlands/Pier and the naming of the East Pier 
in the Town of Cobourg. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council support the 
recommendation from the Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee that 
the Langevin Headland Pier follow the newly adopted Municipal Naming 
Policy process; and 

FURTHER THAT the East Pier proceed through the Municipal Naming 
Policy application process; and 

FURTHER THAT the renaming process and procedure be delayed until 
after the Waterfront Detailed Design Study is complete. 
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